
It’s that time of year 

when we think of family 

and friends.  By the time 

you read this you’ve 

probably overdosed on 

turkey and all the trim-

mings at Thanksgiving.   I 

know I did.  I always do 

and then tell myself I’m 

not going to do that 

again!  Christmas is 

here.  Are you ready?  

Have you got your list 

and have you checked it 

twice?   

This is a wonderful time 

of year full of events, 

celebrations, family and 

reflection.  It’s a time of 

year that we count our 

blessings and if we’re 

honest with ourselves 

realize that we are truly 

rich.  Not necessarily in 

possessions or in our 

bank accounts, but rich 

in other ways.   

I hope that in this sea-

son  you’ll spend a mo-

ment reflecting on the 

richness in your life and 

how blessed you are.  

Then think about those 

that aren’t as fortunate 

as we are.  How can Li-

ons…your Lions Club…

make a difference in 

their lives?  What can 

we do as Lions to 

Serve?   

I hope you have had a 

wonderful Thanksgiving 

and that the season of 

Christmas is a joyful 

time with family and 

friends. 

Barry Stevens 

District Governor 

District 8-I 
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District 8-I Cabinet met in October at the Logan’s in Alexandria.  All Lions are welcome to attend 

the Cabinet meetings to learn more about the District and meet Lions from around our area.  

Great fellowship and fun!  

And the District Governor joined the Alexandria Lions for some Holiday Fun!  Where else 

could you get a picture of the District Governor with a handpainted lion on a toilet seat????  

When the Lions play Dirty Santa, they play dirty.  And the picture on the right shows the 

Governor with the winner of the Ugly Sweater contest, Norrine Caplan, wife of Lion David. 



 



 



Mark your calendars! 
DISTRICT 8-I CONVENTION 

 

Newly installed in Fukuoka Japan, International Director Sam H. Lindsey, Jr. of Hilltop, Texas 

will be our guest at the District 8-I Convention scheduled for February 4, 2017 in West Mon-

roe.  Mark that date on your calendar so you don’t miss a day full of information and good 

eats.  Here’s a brief bio of our guest: 

 
 

 

Sam H. Lindsey Jr., from Hilltop Lakes, Texas, USA, was elected to serve a two-year 

term as a director of Lions Clubs International at the association’s 99th International Conven-

tion held in Fukuoka, Japan, June 24 through 28, 2016.  

A member of the Buffalo Texas Lions Club since 2008, and a Lion since 1972, he has 

held many offices within the association, including club president, district governor, district 

GMT membership and new club growth team member, district GMT coordinator, district in-

ternational relations chairperson and region chairperson.  

In recognition of his service to the association, Director Lindsey has received numer-

ous awards, including the Senior Master Key Award, a Leadership Award, four Extension 

Awards and an International President’s Medal. He is also a Melvin Jones Fellow.  

Director Lindsey and his wife, Jodye, also a Lion and a Melvin Jones Fellow, have two 

daughters and four grandchildren.  


